
 
Dear Tomorrow’s Teacher Participant:  
 
Congratulations! Your interest in the Tomorrow’s Teachers course at your high school demonstrates your 
early potential for success in the “profession that makes all other professions possible: teaching.” This 
elective course, developed by the Center for the Education, Recruitment, and Retention in South Carolina, 
provides high school students like you with an opportunity to learn about the profession on a dual-credit 
basis, earning both high school and optional college-level credit simultaneously.  
 
If you are interested in earning optional college credit upon successfully completing your Tomorrow’s 
Teachers course, you will be dual-enrolled in a counterpart course at Stockton called GSS 2342: Pathways 
to Learning. This unique opportunity allows you to earn four (4) credits at Stockton, a regionally and 
nationally accredited institution. The special pricing for this four (4)-credit course is $400, which includes 
all fees. The GSS 2342 course may be applied to general studies credits to meet university graduation 
requirements. If you attend a university other than Stockton, please check their policies for awarding 
transfer credits from Stockton.  
 
To apply for college credit, please complete the following steps:  
 

1. Stockton University will make online registration available via a web page application. When you 
receive that link, please complete this application no later than October 15. Late registration forms 
will not be accepted.  

 
2. Final payment is due no later than November 30. Upon university verification of student eligibility 

for the Federal Free and Reduced Lunch program, a full tuition waiver will be granted.  
 

3. You must receive a final grade of “C” or better on the Stockton University roster from the high 
school teacher of your Tomorrow’s Teachers course. The grade will be recorded on an official 
transcript as GSS- 2342 Pathways to Learning. You can obtain the form necessary to request an 
official transcript by logging in to your portal at go.stockton.edu  

 
If you have any questions about the Tomorrow’s Teachers/Pathways to Learning dual-credit course at 
Stockton University, please email Claudine.Keenan@stockton.edu or phone me at the number shown 
above.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Claudine Keenan, EdD  
Dean of Education 
 


